
  

 
Naperville Seniors in Action  

 Affordable transportation for Naperville Senior Citizens                 October 2019 

Thanks 
Thank you for 

participating in 

Naperville's only 

transportation option for 

seniors that the drivers 

wait for the seniors during 

their medical 

appointment.  

Thank you to Coldwell 

Banker - Leavenworth 

Team of Naperville for 

their continued support of 

RAN. 

 

Donate 
Your donations help us 
continue this necessary 
service to Naperville senior 
citizens.  

If you include a donation 
with your payment, we 
appreciate it. Every little bit 
helps ensure that we stay on 
the road, providing rides for 
seniors in Naperville. Thank 

you! 

RAN to Date 
• 372 Active Riders 
• 39 Volunteer Drivers 
• Over 3,800 Rides 

Completed 
• Over 140 Medical 

Destinations 

Volunteers Needed 
Do you know someone who 

might be a good fit as a 
volunteer RAN driver? Please 
send them our way! 
Volunteering with us is 
flexible and rewarding. We 
are always in search of 

qualified volunteers to help. 

 

RAN Fundraiser Event 
Our fundraiser event is almost here! 
Come to MOD Pizza in Naperville for a 
fundraiser event for Ride Assist 
Naperville. 
 
When you purchase your meal, you 
must mention RIDE ASSIST 
NAPERVILLE and 20% of your meal's 

price will be donated back to Ride Assist Naperville. Online orders and gift 
card purchases will not be included. We hope to see you there! 
 
When: Tuesday, October 15 
Time: 10:30am-9:00pm 
Where: MOD Pizza, 2835 Showplace Drive, Suite 115, Naperville, 60564. 
Our fundraiser is only valid at this location.  

Holiday Shopping is Right Around the Corner 
Do you shop on 
Amazon? If so, please 
consider shopping at 
www.smile.amazon.com 
and use Naperville 
Seniors in Action as 

your non-profit to donate to! Amazon Smile is the same as Amazon but 
0.5% of purchases are donated to a charity of your choice. 
 
To choose or change your charitable organization: 

1. Sign in to smile.amazon.com on your desktop or mobile phone 
browser.  

2. From your desktop, go to Your Account from the navigation at the 
top of any page, and then select the option to Change your Charity.  

3. Select Naperville Seniors in Action as your new charitable 
organization to support.  

4. Use smile.amazon.com to do all your regular Amazon shopping. 
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Ride Requests 

Call at least 7 days in 

advance. Your driver will 

call you the day prior to 

your ride to confirm. 

Please try to answer your 

phone so there is no 

confusion on the day of 

your ride.  

Ride Cancellations 

We realize cancellations 

happen, and please try 

your best only to give us 

rides you know you will 

need to avoid last minute 

cancellations. 

What Our 
Passengers Say 
About US 
“I love the drivers I get. I 
consider some of them my 

friends now. I look forward to 
going to my doctor now 
because I know will enjoy my 
ride there.”  
~RAN Rider  
 
If you have feedback on any 

recent ride, please let us 
know! 

 

Contact Us 

Office: (630) 864-3087 

www.rideassistnaperville.org 

info@rideassistnaperville.org 

 

Mailing address: 
790 Royal St. George Dr. 

Suite 141 #156 
Naperville, IL 60563 
 

Copyright © 2019 

a 501(c)(3) organization 

Want to Receive Our E-Newlsetter? 
Did you know we send our newsletter via e-mail as well? If you don’t 
receive it and would like to, simply visit https://bit.ly/2oLQB5g and 
enter your e-mail address. 

Healthy Wealthy and Wise Event 

 
We all had a great time at this year’s Healthy Wealthy and Wise 
event in September. Here are a few pictures we want to share.  

Fire Safety Month 
October is National Fire Safety Month. Here are a few tips to keep 
you and your home protected. 

• Replace all batteries in fire and Carbon Monoxide detectors 
and test them to make sure they are working properly. 

• Remember to keep bedroom doors closed at night.  

• Keep your home neat and tidy and remove flammable waste 
materials immediately. 

• Know your exits in case of a fire. Practice your escape plan. 
Remember to stay low to the floor and check for hot doors 
using the back of your hand. 

• Don’t overload circuits or extension cords. Cords should not be 
placed under rugs or in high traffic areas. Inspect all outlets to 
confirm a good fit. A poor connection between the plug and 
outlet can cause overheating and can start a fire easily. 

• October is the perfect month to have your dryer vents cleaned 
professionally. Clean the lint filter after every load and check 
for lint buildup behind the dryer at least twice a year. 
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